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Recommendations on Spectrum and Access to Capital 

Be it resolved that the Advisory Committee on Diversity for Communications in the Digital Age recommends that the Federal Communications Commission consider the proposals listed below as a means to promote participation by minorities in emerging technology sectors of the communications industry.
Recommendations that can be effected by the FCC without either a congressional enactment or the resolution of a notice and comment rulemaking proceeding
· Expand the working relationship between the FCC and SBA, as well as    the FCC and other government agencies (e.g., NTIA, Department of Commerce) in an effort to increase awareness of emerging technology opportunities for minority-owned businesses. 
· Sponsor an annual FCC/SBA conference on minority/small businesses and emerging technologies such as wireless, VoIP, broadband, etc.
· Establish an FCC database and/or work with outside groups to establish an information clearinghouse of updated license sales, spectrum leasing, and other communications-related opportunities.
